

"The Spirit Of Spring"

This 7th annual concert is a celebration of gospel music from local choirs, artists, dancers, poets and more. We encourage and welcome college choirs, university groups, church choirs and other artists from the community to participate. Please join us for this memorable event that will brighten your spirit, warm your heart and rock the chapel. Please come and be a part of this special gathering on April 21st.



We thank Syracuse University for allowing us to offer this special evening to the campus community, the city of Syracuse and the proud people of Central New York. If you should like to join the SGWA we would like to hear from you. Host Site
Hendricks Chapel
Syracuse University
7pm
Friday, April 21st



Free Parking
Free Will Offering Taken



A CALL FOR ARTISTS! Please respond by April 1st

If you or your group would like to participate in this evening of joyous entertainment we would like to hear from you. Please contact:

Dr. Joan Hillsman, jhillsman@twcny.rr.com or call 315.373.0805.